
Tipton-Rosemark Academy 
PTO Membership Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday, April 12, 2016 
 
 

I. Call to Order/ Welcome by Kacee McCalla at 3:20.  6 members were present. 
       
II. Opening Prayer was offered by Heidi Wilder. 
 
III. Financial Report- Noel Howe distributed the financial report noting that all projects had 
been successful.  The school supply line item is deceiving because the deposit for that project 
was made in the previous year.  The Art to Remember line item is also off because the invoice 
has not been received so only deposits show for that project. 
 
IV.  Committee Reports-    Art to Remember will be distributed around 4/18.  It has gone 
smoothly so far and hopefully parents will enjoy their keepsakes. 
    School Supplies- Emily Sigler stated that she is finishing up the 
class lists and hopes to distribute for purchase May 2-13.  We will send home order forms or 
people can order online. 
    Scholarship-  The applications are in and committee members 
needed.  There need to be 3 PTO members that review and 1 faculty from each school.  
Committee is kept confidential so if you are willing to serve please let me know.  Typically 5-10 
people apply soit is not a huge time commitment. 
    Consignment Sale will be held in the PAC on July 12th.  Times to 
be determined.  Drop off will be on the 11th or morning of the 12th.  Volunteers are needed to 
help on the 12th.  Parker will be onsite the 12th-14th. 
    5K/Carnival will be Oct 1 and will follow the same format as last 
year but will be at the school so it will be close to the country fair.     
      
V.  Announcements- Kacee McCalla  
    Teacher Appreciation Week- May 2-6.  More information on 
activities to be distributed soon. 
    Luncheon- May 6 most likely but has not been approved yet.  Will 
likely be serving Newk's and looking for desserts.  If you can help at any time that day, we 
would appreciate it.  Need volunteers from first thing in the morning until about 2.  Each 
elementary class will need someone to sit in the cafeteria with them.  Even if you can only be 
here for an hour at drop off to help move tables and set up or at 1:30 for clean up, we would 
appreciate it. 
    Next year's projects- We will present the project plan for next year 
to mimic all of the projects from this year with small adjustments 
    Officers- If you would be able to serve as an officer or even just on 
the executive committee, please let Kacee or Susan know.  Executive committee is a group of 
people who meet fairly regularly to discuss ideas for the projects. 
      
VI. Unfinished Business- No unfinished business 
VII. Adjournment- We adjourned at 3:40 


